

Circular No. RIAH/049/AY 2023-24 Date: 07 NOVEMBER 2023

Dear Parents.

Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi!

We at RIAH are excited to announce our upcoming Community Toy Drive, and we invite you to join us in making a difference in the lives of children in need.

With the holiday season fast approaching, we believe in spreading joy, warmth, and kindness. Unfortunately, many children in our community may not have the opportunity to experience the magic of the holidays without our help. That's where you come in! We are seeking your generous donations of new or gently used toys that can bring smiles to the faces of children who may not have access to such simple joys. Your contribution can make a significant impact and brighten the holiday season for families in our community who are struggling.

Here's how you can help:

What to Donate:

- New or gently used toys suitable for children of all ages.
- Unwrapped toys in good condition.

We kindly request that you drop off your donations by **28-11-23 in the school** which will be donated to Goonj, an NGO which works on sustainable innovation

RIAH believes in the power of community and coming together to support one another.

Your donations can make this holiday season truly special for children who are less fortunate. Every toy you provide represents a moment of joy and a cherished memory for a child in need.

We appreciate your support in making our Community Toy Drive a success. Together, we can create a brighter and more hopeful holiday season for all.

Thank you for your generosity, and we look forward to your participation in this heartwarming initiative.

Best Regards,

Sonika Kochhar Girotra Principal